September 6, 1972

o]

Dr. George V. Mann
Vanderbilt University
School of Medicine
Nashville, Tennessee 37203

Dear George:

I get more out of your classic 1969 Green Journal article with each reading.
Henry Taylor has never succeeded in getting our work writtem dowm but it may be
forthcoming before long.

I have recently written up the encloséd small part of that experience and would
welcome your comments on it if it interests you. Meager as the results are, it
has encouraged us enough to try to undertake a "multifactor intervemtion' on
ventricular ectppic beats in "high risk" men.

The analysis does not consider adequately the point you make about warm up
dysrhythmias and we will try to consider this.

We were happy that your colleague could be selected for the Singapore symposium.

My chronic prostatitis, though improving, has led me to resign from that faculty
unfortunatdly, but it should be a good session. If there are other inteeested

types at Vanderbilt, we would like to have them here for a period, as in the enclosed
ads.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director and
Professor of Medicine
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